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Friday, October 8th

November 2022

IMPORTANT DATES

November
3...    MOD Band fundraiser
5...    Saxon Foundation Gala 6:30-8:30 PM
     Willamette Heritage Center Dye House
11...  No School - Holiday
12...  Key Club Leaf Raking 9:00 AM - Noon
19...   Saturday School  9:00 AM-1:00 PM
23...  No School
24...  No School - Holiday
25...  No School - Holiday
December
9...    No School/Grading Day
19...  Winter Break begins 
January
3...   Return from Winter Break

TO OUR VALUED PARENTS:
Each time a newsletter issue is posted online, we will post the newsletter
to our website as well as email it out. For the most current, up-to-date
information posted throughout the year, please refer to our website:
www.southsaxons.com. 
The South High website is your access to important school and event
information. Please take the time to familiarize yourself with our website
and bookmark as one of your favorites. Our website is one of the
primary ways the school communicates with parents.

Principal
Tara Romine

http://www.southsaxons.com/


 

Annual Saxon Foundation Fall Gala
Join us for our fun and festive Fall Gala to benefit academic programs at South!
Where: Willamette Heritage Center Dye House - 1313 Mill Street Southeast, Salem, OR.
When: Saturday, November 5 from 6:30 - 8:30 pm 
Tickets: available for purchase via our website at:
https://sites.google.com/a/southsaxons.com/foundation/

Show your support for educational programs at South High School while enjoying an evening out with old
and new friends. Tickets include delicious heavy appetizers catered by the South Culinary Arts program,
along with local beer, wine, and cider. Enjoy music performed by talented South student musicians while
you peruse teachers' wish lists posted around the room. You can show your support with an immediate
classroom gift--at prices to fit every budget.  

We can't wait to see you there! If you have any questions, please email foundation@southsaxons.com.  

The Saxon Foundation is a non-profit, volunteer-run organization that supports academics and student
success at South Salem High School. The Foundation raises and allocates funds to enhance academic and

extracurricular programs. 



We depend on great volunteers to help us achieve our goals, and we hope you will get involved. Join us
Monday, November 7th at 6:30 pm for the next Saxon Foundation meeting! 



Do you have a student to honor or teacher to thank? Make a $125 donation to the Saxon Foundation and

receive your own personalized paver to be installed in the new courtyard at South! 
Click here for more info: https://sites.google.com/a/southsaxons.com/foundation/Home/saxon-pavers




Opportunity to help!
Sunday, October 30th was our first of several fundraisers

being held 
for a family in our home that lost their home to a fire. 

 Donations are being accepted in our Main Office C/O
Mrs. August.  Keep an eye out for more opportunities to

get involved and make a difference!

https://sites.google.com/a/southsaxons.com/foundation/
https://sites.google.com/a/southsaxons.com/foundation/Home/saxon-pavers
https://sites.google.com/a/southsaxons.com/foundation/Home/saxon-pavers


Dangers of Vaping - Learn the Warning Signs

Vaping can be deadly. 
 Learn the dangers and

warning signs of vaping to
keep those around you safe.

CLICK HERE

Key Club is hosting a neighborhood leaf raking day,
Saturday, November 12th from 9:00-Noon.

Everyone is welcome to join in!
Bring your gloves and rakes.

Leadership will be providing hot cocoa & donuts!

https://blog.3rdmil.com/vaping-can-be-deadly-learn-the-signs?utm_campaign=Customer%20Nurture&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=168496837&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8g-xkih_1UIU5_qNrgWQOxV0ZYwz0Z-kMbzxvvKbK_ZWpBKxrdBuhhPmqEiSRqWZLhQBhDvmkzp1YRpIG48eSWI9kqhKX-bBDWa7OFMA0Zmq-jpcc&utm_content=168496837&utm_source=hs_email
https://blog.3rdmil.com/vaping-can-be-deadly-learn-the-signs?utm_campaign=Customer+Nurture&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=168496837&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8g-xkih_1UIU5_qNrgWQOxV0ZYwz0Z-kMbzxvvKbK_ZWpBKxrdBuhhPmqEiSRqWZLhQBhDvmkzp1YRpIG48eSWI9kqhKX-bBDWa7OFMA0Zmq-jpcc&utm_content=168496837&utm_source=hs_email


Add a subheading

https://forms.gle/BMg9vYBregXk3Ng77


CANNED FOOD DRIVE
Below is a list of our most needed items.

Leadership is hosting a contest between homerooms.  Donated items can be turned in to students
homeroom teachers by Tuesday, November 22nd.  

Check out daily announcements for more information!

 Sometimes, hard-working people who are doing everything right need a little extra help feeding
themselves and their families.  That is where the Saxon Food Pantry steps in, to fill the gap with

our Saxon families during tough times. 
During the months of November & December we will be collecting non perishable food items on
our shelves.  Drop off donations or donate a $20 gift card to WINCO to your homeroom or to the

Main Office.
We will coordinate with counselors to be able to get boxes to families in need.



click here

Congratulations,
October Rotary 

Student of the Month,
Kayleigh Carpenter!

Fall Athlete

https://salkeiz.k12.or.us/parentvue-studentvue/




Saturday School -  
November 19th
9:00am-1:00pm



Educators will be available to assist students on

their assignments. Snacks will be provided.
Students are welcome to attend for all or part of the

time and will need parent/guardian permission to
leave before 1:00 p.m. Students should bring their
Chromebooks, chargers, and any assignments with

which they want help.
Transportation will not be provided.

 
If you have any questions, you can reach out to one

of the advisors below 



Saturday School

Miss  Nelson    Mrs.  Woodall    Mr. Doyle



mailto:Nelson_Rachel@salkeiz.k12.or.us
mailto:Nelson_Rachel@salkeiz.k12.or.us
mailto:Nelson_Rachel@salkeiz.k12.or.us
mailto:Woodall_Taya@salkeiz.k12.or.us
mailto:Woodall_Taya@salkeiz.k12.or.us
mailto:Woodall_Taya@salkeiz.k12.or.us
mailto:Doyle_Matt@salkeiz.or.us


The library is open to students every
school day from 7:30 AM to 4:30 PM.
You can browse our book collection,
get help with research, or play chess.

If you visit the library at lunchtime,
please

finish your meal before entering the
library.



Add a subheading

Due NOVEMBER 30th!

$50 YEARBOOKS
Yearbooks will be available to purchase for the 2021-

2022 school year starting in September for $50 (if
purchased before 1/6/2022). There will be a date

announced soon regarding the distribution of the 2020-
2021 yearbooks.

Information on photo requirements
and links for submitting are on the

yearbook  website!
tinyurl.com/saxonyearbook Use

the code 7744.



Stay in the know!



Check out South’s website at southsaxons.com to view current
information, events, sports and practices that are happening at our school. You can access

our calendar by going to SSHS Master Calendar, quick link. For information about sporting events you
can also go to OSAA.org for the most updated information on games/matches/meets.






Winter Sports/Coaches
Boys Basketball - Travis Brown
Girls Basketball - Adrian Lewis
Swimming - Brittney Awalt
Wrestling - Scott DuFault

To register for a winter sport, students will need to go to Family ID to complete the Saxon Athletic
Registration.  Family ID registration for winter sports will be open Wednesday, October 25th -

Wednesday, November 2nd.



All students must have a current physical within the last 2 years on file with the school. Sports
physicals have to be submitted on the OSAA physical form, available in the vestibule to the Main

Office, or online at OSAA.org.  



To check if your student has a current sports physical on file, please call 503-399-3252 and ask for
Mrs. Bosco in the Athletic Office.



Winter sports tryouts and practices begin November 14th.  Students may not participate in tryouts
or practices until their Family ID registration is complete with a current and cleared sports physical

on file. 

https://www.familyid.com/organizations/south-salem-high-school
https://www.familyid.com/organizations/south-salem-high-school






“The Salem-Keizer Public Schools 24J does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability or age in its
programs and activities. This policy implements state and federal laws (including Title IX); inquiries about the non-discrimination

policies should be directed to the Compliance Officer, Assistant Superintendent - Human Resources, 
2450 Lancaster Dr. NE, Salem, OR 97305   phone: 503-399-3061.

”“El Distrito Escolar de Salem-Keizer 24J no discrimina en sus programas ni actividades en base a la raza, color, origen nacional,
sexo, discapacidad o edad.  Este reglamento implementa las leyes estatales y federales (incluyendo Título IX); las consultas

sobre los reglamentos de no discriminación deben dirigirse al Oficial Asignado para Quejas, Asistente de la Superintendente-
Recursos Humanos 

2450 Lancaster Dr. NE, Salem, OR 97305.  Teléfono 503-399-3061”.

OFFICE DEPOT CASH BACK TO SCHOOLS



South High would like to thank our generous parents for shopping at Office Depot. By
mentioning South's School ID number: 70084512, or by giving South High's name at the
checkout counter, we'll receive 5% of qualifying school and office supply purchases back

to the school. South receives a quarterly gift card that we can use at Office Depot to
purchase much needed classroom and office supplies. Thank you for your continued

support!


